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Green class has had a super month! They have enjoyed 

celebrations and the warmer weather. 

Pupils really enjoyed playing cricket this month, they have 

made excellent progress in ball skills and have learned a great 

deal about the game. 

Small animals came to visit and pupils were able to stroke 

bunnies, guinea pigs, ducks and chickens. It was wonderful to 

see the smiles on everyone’s faces while interacting with 

these delightful animals.  

We celebrated the King’s coronation with a whole week of 

exciting activities and learning all about the monarch. Pupils 

made crowns, decorated tiles to an England theme; learning 

about landmarks and exciting  

Pupils have their say: 

Henry – “It’s a chicken, the chicken is very awesome. The 

chicken was on my shoulder!” 

Eshaan – “I like playing cricket!” 

Lola – “I made music on the computer.” 

Benji – “I know capacity; full, half full and empty.” 

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 

 Theo    Eshaan  

   Henry          Benji 


